
St Michael at Bowes CE Junior School 
Newsletter 

www.smab.enfield.sch.uk 
Email: office@smab.enfield.sch.uk 

Dates for your diary: 
x Year 5 swimming— (every 

Friday)                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

x Community Breakfast—
Wednesday 2nd October  
8.15am-8.45am 

x Black History week— 
Starting Monday 7th Octo-
ber  

x Consultation evening—
Thursday 10th October  

x Year 3  Feedback 
Meeting -Wednesday 
16th October  2.30pm 

x Family Supper —
Thursday  17th October 
6.00 p.m. –8.00 p.m.  

x Half term—Monday  
21st  —Friday  25th 
October. Back to school 
Monday 28th October 

x FOTSA AGM— 
Wednesday 30th October 
hosted at SMAB 6.30 
p.m.  

x Year 5 Science Muse-
um—Monday 4th No-
vember 

x Money management 
course at SMAB for 
parents/carers—
Starting 4th Nov. 2.00 
p.m. (x4 weekly sessions)  

x Year 6 ‘MyBank’           
project -Thursday 21st  
November 
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‘An inclusive Christian community, building on firm foundations for successful lives.’  

TRANSITION FEEDBACK MEETING  
YEAR 3 PARENTS/CARERS 

A reminder that on Wednesday 16th October at 2.30 p.m. 
there will be an  informal session to meet you to discuss your 
child and your transition experience and how we could improve 
on it. You should have received a flyer with more information.  

Hope to see lots of you there!      

Newsletter Date: 
Friday 27th  

September 2019 

Autumn Term  

Follow us on  
TWITTER@smabschool 

MACMILLAN COFFEE AFTERNOON 
The RRS School Council held a successful and well attended 
Macmillan Cancer Coffee Afternoon to raise money for this 
wonderful charity. Parents/carers and their children bought a 

mountain of mouth watering 
beautifully decorated cakes          
donated by so many people. 
Thank you to everyone who 
came, supported the event and 
bought cakes!  

CYCLES 
Children are able to store their bikes and scooters under the 
shelter by the Year 4 area.  Please make sure they are chained.  

Community Breakfast at St. Michael at Bowes! 
On Wednesday 2nd October, we will be     
having a “community breakfast”! SMAB are 
inviting families to join us from 8:15am to 
8:45am to have breakfast in the classroom 
with your child. 
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CLASS   

3S 2 98.3% 

3T 0 96.13% 

3M 2 97.14% 

4I 5 99.23% 

4C 7 96.15% 

4H 2 94.81% 

5A 3 100% 

5E 0 93.79% 

5L 3 97.69% 

6B 5 93.6% 

6O 1 96.09% 

6W 6 97.27% 

THE RT REVD ROB WICKHAM THE BISHOP OF EDMONTON VISIT 
As part of the school’s community topic on Wednesday 2nd        
October we are very fortunate to have The Bishop of Edmonton 
visit St. Michael at Bowes for a question and answer session 
about his role and the church.    
   The ‘Community’ topic is an opportunity for the children to 
really learn and understand about our school as an Inclusive 

Christian one – especially Year 3, who are new to being in a church school. Our local 
clergy Rev. Jones-Parry (St Cuthbert's Church) and Fr Engin (St Michael at Bowes 
Church) are also getting involved in a variety of ways.  

PUNCTUALITY AND  
ATTENDANCE TABLE 

Which class will win the trophies next week?   
3T won the punctuality trophy with 0 lates, well 
don!.     Although 5E also had no lates  their at-
tendance was not as good as 3T, so the trophy 
goes to 3T.  5A won the attendance trophy with 
an amazing 100%, well done! 

PE KITS 
Please can you make sure your child has the correct PE kit (T-shirt,shorts and plim-
solls) in school every week. They should store their kit in a PE bag and take it home 
at weekends to be washed, making sure it is returned on Monday.  

SCIENCE NINJAS 
Something exciting is happening at 
SMAB! After half term the whole school 
will be learning how to be ‘Science Ninjas’. 
At the moment 5L and 6W are trialling the 
scheme and having a great time practising 
key science skills through practical investigations. Here, 5L are 
making ‘cocktails’ to explore the density of different liquids. 
 

             Watch this space for more details coming soon!  

CONSULTATION EVENING 
Early reminder, on Thursday 10th October 
Consultation Evening will be taking place.  
     The autumn term meeting is an opportuni-
ty to meet your child’s new class teacher and 
to discuss general issues including home 
learning, helping with reading and the class’ 
Rights Respecting charter.  
 
You should have received a letter this week. 


